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ONRI represents thousands of Oregonians who are against this bill. This bill is just 

another example of how much Salem despises Rural Oregonians. The one-party 

political party that controls our state cares nothing about stewardship of our land and 

water, although they’d have you believe they do. This bill reflects the absolute 

mismanagement of our natural resources and our wellbeing. NO ON HB 3971 

 

Sincerely and with grave concern, 

Jen Hamaker  

President 

Oregon Natural Resource Industries  


